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Mark Colombo

From: Mark Colombo
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 8:06 AM
To: rstype@aol.com; Davina S. Sashkin; engineer@wmdt.com
Subject: 0000112503 - No overlap/More than 30 miles

Good morning, 
 
I began to evaluate application 0000112503 this morning, and found that it does not meet the overlap nor distance 
requirements.  The station has no contour overlap with the licensed facility (0000033780) and is 55 km from that facility, 
which is more than the 48 km (30 miles) permitted. 
 
Please amend your application within 30 days to correct these issues or it will be dismissed. 
 
Thank you, and be safe. 
 
Mark J. Colombo 


